
AN-NOOR POLICY FOR TUITION PAYMENTS  

An-Noor has a longstanding, existing policy requiring 

post-dated cheques for tuition payments.  

The office will be strictly enforcing this school policy. All 

parents must provide 10 post-dated cheques for 

monthly tuition fees at the beginning of the school year 

in order to maintain their child(ren)'s admission.  These 

cheques are to be dated for either the 1st or the 20th 

of each month. 


